


If you would like your business listed or removed from the web site please e-mail Dave Lopez  at
 Dave.splash@verizon.net . If you are not listed and would like to be, let him know what areas you cover. The web 

site is at www.sfvmetro.com

Greetings all,

A quick remember that the meetings now start at 7:00 pm.  

We are collecting food this month for the annual food drive.  Please bring cans, boxed good, non-perishable foods.  NO 
GLASS items please.

There will be a sign-up sheet at the meeting for the December Dinner Meeting.  The meeting is open to all full members +1, 
and chapter supporters +1.  

Please remember that we will also be collecting for the annual Spark of Love Toy campaign.  Please consider when thinking 
about your donations, not forget the older children, such as teens, who may not necessarily need or want toys, but would 
like something more age appropriate.  These donations are accepted as well as toys.

We will auction a piece of pool equipment, (donated by Art Grimmit from Pentair Pool Products) all funds will be used to 
purchase donations for the Spark of Love Toy campaign.

See you at the meeting,

Saul 

Pentair Incentive Program
As a Chapter we will receive a % of any purchases made during the year. If you are already in the program, where you 

personally receive the incentive % this is not for you.
All other members who wish to build a pot for the December Dinner Meeting, the Picnic, etc.

Please e-mail your account numbers for the supply houses you use to Mike Sidoti:
gold-coast@sbcglobal.net

Thanks

Russell Burke is Recuperating, Your donations are needed
Our Jandy rep. had a serious accident while boating on Memorial Day and at last word is unable to move, although he seems 
to understand people. He was recently airlifted to a recovery and rehab hospital in Colorado, this trip alone was thousands of 

dollars. Please help Russ, as he always has us, by making a donation at SPPI in Canoga. 

Please Remember:
Your Phone Number Must be up to Date!

If you change your number please call the Billing Office Their phone number is on the front of this newsletter.

CPO Certification Course @ Superior Canoga: e-mail Elise@AnotherPerfectPool.com for Details
2014: April 24-25, August 21-22



10/1/13
Meeting called to order by Saul Krochmal at 7:30 PM at the Canoga Park Bowl. 

BOARD MEMBERS: COMMITTEE MEMBERS:
Saul Krochmal, President Farshid Enteghami, Sick Route
Brad Mills, Vice President Mike Sidoti, Sick Route Inspector
Bill Jackson, Secretary Alfredo Hernandez, Attendance & Membership
Mike Sidoti, Treasurer Jeff Steinbach, Social Activities
Sidoti Absent Dave Lopez, Web Master

 Education Chairman
None Absent

SPONSORS PRESENT: Bob Ellis, Environmental Solar; Eric Nielson, TSP; Phil Garcia, Suntrek; Dick Flynn, TechServ; Ryan 
Zugich, Hayward; Ricardo Arellano, PEP; Ed Rock, San Rock Pool Plastering.
Sponsors give short talk. 

GUESTS: Stacy from Pinpoint Leak Detection.
SPEAKER: Stacy from Pinpoint Leak Detection speaks of their services..
CHAPTER BUSINESS AND REPORTS:
Saul Krochmal, President: New Business:. (1) The Chapter Picnic was on Sunday 9/8 at Noon. There was a mix up on the 
prizes donated by Art Grimmitt of Pentair so we will do a random drawing at next months meeting to choose the winners. (2). The 
IPSSA Installation weekend is in February and we will have one hotel room available for anyone who would like to see how the 
organization works and may be interested in becoming President for the next term. (3) We will be collecting cans and boxes of food 
for our annual food drive at the next meeting. (4) Ivan Vance will be the new Region 3 Board Rep. as of February. (5) We will be 
having a Board Meeting this month to deal with members who owe excessive missed meeting fines, we may be removing them as 
members. (6) Since Mike Sidoti is absent we will have to give the winner of the Chapter Check their money at the next meeting.
Old Business: (1) If you owe any Missed Meeting Fines you will not be eligible for any of the meeting door prizes. (2) Please 
make sure you have your “sick cards” filled out. No cards=No coverage. (3) Make sure your phone number is up to date, call 
the Billing Office to update it. (4) Please call Arrow insurance to update your beneficiary for the life insurance. (5) Members 
who are voted in at a meeting will not have benefits until the next IPSSA Mgmt. billing cycle when they are on the Roster. (6) 
New Members must get in touch with Farshid to get “Sick Cards” which must be filled out immediately. (7) Jill DiGiovanni of 
Pool Corp. has sent a Cabo trip raffle book to the meeting, $10 per ticket to help Russel Burke with his finances. We have 29 full 
members present at this meeting. Denny Olmack  makes a motion that we as a Chapter purchase one ticket for each full 
member present, seconded and passed by a show of hands. The raffle book is passed around for the members to fill out the stubs 
and take their ticket. (8) 

Brad Mills, Vice President: The Pool Corp Golf Tournament is full.
MIKE SIDOTI, Treasurer: Absent
JEFF STEINBACH, Social Activities: (1) The Holiday Dinner Meeting will be at Café Bizou, on Dec. 3. Art Grimmitt of 
Pentair will be donating gifts. Bring toys for our toy drive to the dinner/meeting.
BILL JACKSON, Secretary: (1) The Minutes were accepted as printed in the newsletter. 
ALFREDO Hernandez, Attendance: (1) If you would like to join please see me after the meeting. (2) There are two 
prospective members who would like to join: (1) Jose Malta, who has his County License and his Business License but 
lacks the IPSSA H2O Certification. He has been working with Jeff Steinbach. (2) Oscar Mercado, who has his County 
License and the CPO, but lacks his Business License and the IPSSA H2O Certification. Both guys are questioned by the 
members and found to be worthy for membership. Both are led from the room and voted in by a show of hands after a 
short discussion. They both are given a copy of the Chapters “Sick Rules.” They will become Full Members after they 
supply the missing documents. 
FARSHID ENTEGHAMI, Sick Pool Chairman: Howard Goldstein is back. No problems, thanks for your help. Howard 
speaks and tells us that he has been diagnosed with MS and will be leaving the business. He is looking to sell his pools to 
members. He thanks the members for their help covering his pools.
Education Chair: 
DAVE LOPEZ, Web Master: None

ADJOURN at 8:20 PM. 
Bill Jackson, Secretary

Will Cheyne wins the  Chapter Check Door Prize to be paid at the next meeting.
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